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Canadian Association of University Teachers _—
Association canadienne des professeures et professeurs d'université

December 14, 2011

Roxanne Dubois

National Chair

Canadian Federation of Students
338 Somerset Street West
Ottawa, Ontario

K2P 0J9

Dear Roxanne,

Re: Support for the International Student Identity Card (ISIC)

I am writing on behalf of the Canadian Association of University Teachers to endorse the
International Student Identity Card (ISIC). We recognize and support the initiatives and efforts
of the ISIC Association, since 1953, to provide students worldwide with an official
internationally recognised and accepted student identification card. This officially recognised
ISIC allows the cardholder access to specially negotiated benefits in any and all areas of student
life, the objective being to facilitate and ease students during their student life.

Yours sincerely,
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James L. Turk
Executive Director
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